
Austin,
Attached are emails from Rep. Goldfinch asking Governor Haley to take a positon regarding fisheries closing. 
Please let me know when you're available to dsicuss.
Thanks, KV

From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Austin Smith (austinsmith@gov.sc.gov) <austinsmith@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/27/2015 9:45:17 AM
Subject: Rep. Goldfinch Request

Attachments: Major Fisheries Closures off SC.eml
Background on my Previous Email.eml
Fwd: Response letter to Representative Goldfinch.eml
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